To:    Henderson County Board Of Education
From:  Keith Vincent, Band Director-HCHS
Re:       Request to take trip to Chicago,  May 27, 28, 29

Dear Board of Education,
	The HCHS Band would respectfully like to request your approval as regards a trip to Chicago, IL on  May 27, 28, 29.  The trip would involve approximately 60 students and 10 parents.  As part of our trip the students would perform in competition at Six Flags over Mid America, visit the Shedd Aquarium, Museum of Natural History, Chicago Symphony, and other educational venues.  We intend to use school busses if possible to help keep the cost of the trip down.  We have discussed drivers donating their time to help us out.
	The trip is to be funded  by students and booster funds.  The fee should be approximately 300.00 per student and will include   most meals and transportation and will be well chaperoned.
	Our seniors were advised as freshmen that a trip would be offered as part of their high school band participation but for one reason or another the trip did not take place.  We are trying to make good on this promise and still be cognizant of the cost.  We appreciate you taking this request under advisement and hope that you will allow us to make this trip.

Sincerely,

Keith Vincent
Director of Bands
Henderson County High School
Henderson, KY 42420
270-831-5050
Keith.vincent@henderson.kyschools.us

